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To whom it may be concerned, 
 
As a physician, Ohio resident and American, I am strongly in opposition to House Bill 178. The ability for 
my fellow citizens and myself to potentially carry firearms, which are designed to be lethal, in a 
concealed manner in public, will only create further fear in our communities at large. 
 
Passing House Bill 178 would be a massive step in the wrong direction for our State’s safety and health. 
As a physician, it is my duty and ethical responsibility to promote safety and health, and I therefore 
staunchly opposed House Bill 178. 
 
Ean Bett, MD 


